
  
 

6th July 2022 
 
Deputy O’Callaghan 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 
. 
 
PQ 35676/22 To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients awaiting an inpatient 
or domiciliary sleep disorder test; and if he will make a statement on the matter 
 
Dear Deputy O’Callaghan 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  
 
Response 
 
 The NTPF which has the statutory responsibility for reporting waiting lists have attached 
the number of inpatient or day cases awaiting a domiciliary sleep disorder test.  
 

 
I trust that this answers your question. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Kevin Finnan 
General Manager  
Acute Operations 
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